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~rr. Aram Gozubu ukian 
Pleasant Cleaners 
819 Wes t 187th Street 
Ne1 York, Neltl York 10033 

Dear Mr. Go zukmyukian: 

P.pril 30, 1981 

Let me take this opportunity to express my person­
al appreciation and the gratitude of all those rho are 
dedicated to the maintenance of the St.VVartan Armenian 
Cathedral for your generous gift of cleaning the stoles 
worn by the Diocesan Gomidas Choir. 

I especiall. w·ish to thank you being that your con­
tribution served to beautify our Cathedral this past 
Easter Sunday. 

vv 

Sincerely, 

Hrant Gadarigian 
Cathedral Administrator 


